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FROM THE PRESIDENT:

Change is good. Not all change is bad. Delano Neighborhood will be experiencing a lot of changes in the
coming years. For the Board to do our best at keeping you informed, we will be having monthly neighborhood
meetings, beginning February 12, 2019. Our meetings will begin at 6:30 p.m. and will be lasting
approximately an hour to an hour and a half.

Along with our new meeting schedule, we are seeking district directors for a few of our districts:

District 1, boundaries are Meridian to Millwood, Douglas north to the river
District 2, welcomes a new director, William Glander

District 3, boundaries are Seneca to McLean, Douglas south to Kellogg
District 4, welcomes directors Travis and Nicole Roberts

District 5, boundaries are Glenn to Meridian, Douglas south to Kellogg.

If you, or someone you know is interested, please see me at our next meeting. I am looking forward to being a
part of all the growth we are see seeing in Delano. See you in February!

FROM THE VICE PRESIDENT:

Upcoming Events in Delano!

2/5 - 6:30 Neighborhood Plan informational meeting @ALL
2/12 - 6:30 DNA meeting @ WDCoC

3/16 12p St. Pat's Parade

Check your label!
If you receive the Dispatch via postal mail, pay close attention to the mailing label. If it contains 1/1/19 in
the upper right corner, it is past time to renew your subscription.

A One Year Subscription to the Dispatch is only $5.00

Name: Phone:
Address: Email:

Send your info and donation to:
Delano Neighborhood
440 N Exposition
Wichita, KS 67203
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Bring Animals Inside!

With cold winter temperatures, it is important to remember our four-legged family members. No domesticated
animal can withstand being exposed to consistently freezing and below temperatures. Please allow your
outside pets to stay in the garage or mud room.

The City of Wichita rules about animal cruelty (Ordinance 6.04.035) require animal custodians to provide
adequate shelter, food, water, and health care.

Adequate shelter means a structurally sound, properly ventilated, sanitary and weatherproof shelter suitable
for the animal, considering the condition and age of the animal which provides regress from exposure to
inclement weather conditions and access to shade from direct sunlight.

Animal Control can be reached at 350-3366 during business hours of 11lam - 6:30pm (M-Sa), or after hours
at 350-3360. Ifit's an emergency, dial 911.

FROM THE EDITOR:

As our President stated, change is good. Change is a breath of fresh air on a stagnant day. One of the
changes taking place is the new Delano Dispatch. We are going to continue the every-other month
publications and are hoping to have more involvement in everything Delano from people in our neighborhood.
We have a new Board this year and are starting fresh in many areas. I personally wish to thank Dorothy
Crouch for the time she spent preparing the Delano Dispatch and the care she put into every one of these
newsletters. Dorothy, THANK YOU for everything you have done. It is much appreciated!

On a fresh note, we now have a sponsor of the Delano Dispatch — the law firm of Stinson, Lasswell & Wilson,
L.C. has agreed to sponsor the Dispatch for our neighborhood, and the printing of two pages, front and back,
with one page being color, will be done at no cost to the Delano Neighborhood Association.

Should you have a person or business that you would like to see featured in the Delano Dispatch, please feel
free to contact myself or one of the Board members to let us know who we should contact.

Stay warm, and please be safe. Remember, DO NOT PLUG YOUR SPACE HEATER INTO AN EXTENSION
CORD!

Nerdy Tip: Did you know that Google Maps can help you remember where you parked your car? When you
park, open Google Maps, click on the blue dot (your location) then click SAVE YOUR PARKING. Voila!

Our Community Police Officers:
Officer Winder — rwinder@wichita.gov
Officer Tejeda — ftejeda@wichita.gov
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